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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Following candidates are selected for provisional admission to 

different hostels of Sikkim University. Candidates are requested to make the online payment through 
the portal (cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal) w.e.f 30th September 2022 to 7th October 2022 (till mid 

night). The provisional admission of the selected candidate will be deemed cancelled; 

a) If candidate fails to pay the fees within the stipulated timeline 

b) If candidate fails to submit the required documents, if any. 

c) If any discrepancies is found in the submitted documents. 

Note: Refer the Prospectus for fees 
 

 

 
UG Courses (Female) 

SL 
NO 

FORM 
NUMBER PROGRAMME NAME NAME OF THE APPLICANT 

1 SUUG21011140 BACHELOR OF SCIENCE(PSYCHOLOGY) ASHIYA MANGAR 

2 SUUG21000550 BACHELOR OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) SHEETAL SHARMA 

3 SUUG21001869 BACHELOR OF SCIENCE(PSYCHOLOGY) AANURI SUBBA 

4 SUUG21010918 BACHELOR OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) SREEJITA BOSE 

5 SUUG21006664 BACHELOR OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) DIXITA CHETTRI 

 

 
Admission Schedule: 10/10/2022 to 14/10/2022 (From 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM) 

Venue: Office of the Provost, 5th Mile, Tadong, Gangtok 

 

Documents required 

a. Hostel Fee Payment Receipt 

b. Two Passport size Photograph 

c. Admission registration form 

 
Sd/- 
Office of the DSW and the Provost 

 
Note: The selected candidates must comply to the rules and regulations decided by the University 
with regard to allotment and subsequent entry in the hostel. University may come up with rules and 
regulation time to time in accordance to overall COVID situation. 

http://cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Following candidates are selected for provisional admission to 

different hostels of Sikkim University. Candidates are requested to make the online payment through 
the portal (cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal) w.e.f 30th September 2022 to 7th October 2022 (till mid 

night). The provisional admission of the selected candidate will be deemed cancelled; 

a) If candidate fails to pay the fees within the stipulated timeline 

b) If candidate fails to submit the required documents, if any. 

c) If any discrepancies is found in the submitted documents. 

Note: Refer the Prospectus for fees 
 

 

 
UG Courses (Male) 

SL 
NO 

FORM 
NUMBER PROGRAMME NAME NAME OF THE APPLICANT 

1 SUUG21008618 BACHELOR OF ARTS (CHINESE) AYUSH KUMAR SINGH 

2 SUUG21010840 BACHELOR OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) NGURANG KENLI 

3 SUUG21008335 BACHELOR OF ARTS (CHINESE) AMAN RAJ 

4 SUUG21002109 BACHELOR OF ARTS (CHINESE) ARYAN KUMAR SINGH 

5 SUUG21010493 BACHELOR OF PERFORMING ARTS(MUSIC) MANISH ROY 

6 SUUG21004083 BACHELOR OF PERFORMING ARTS(MUSIC) SIPRIAN TOPNO 

 
Admission Schedule: 10/10/2022 to 14/10/2022 (From 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM) 

Venue: Office of the Provost, 5th Mile, Tadong, Gangtok 

 

Documents required 

a. Hostel Fee Payment Receipt 

b. Two Passport size Photograph 

c. Admission registration form 

 

 
Sd/- 
Office of the DSW and the Provost 

 
Note: The selected candidates must comply to the rules and regulations decided by the University 
with regard to allotment and subsequent entry in the hostel. University may come up with rules and 
regulation time to time in accordance to overall COVID situation. 

 

  

http://cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Following candidates are selected for provisional admission to 

different hostels of Sikkim University. Candidates are requested to make the online payment through 
the portal (cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal) w.e.f 30th September 2022 to 7th October 2022 (till mid 

night). The provisional admission of the selected candidate will be deemed cancelled; 

a) If candidate fails to pay the fees within the stipulated timeline 

b) If candidate fails to submit the required documents, if any. 

c) If any discrepancies is found in the submitted documents. 

Note: Refer the Prospectus for fees 
 

 

PG Courses (Female) 

Sl. 
No FORM NUMBER PROGRAMME NAME NAME OF THE APPLICANT 

1 SUPG21004322 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MICROBIOLOGY) SWETA BHATTACHARJEE 

2 SUPG21008058 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ZOOLOGY) SHATABDI DUTTA 

3 SUPG21007482 MASTER OF SCIENCE(BOTANY) NIRMITA SHARMA 

4 SUPG21002468 MASTER OF ARTS(ECONOMICS) MAMTA SHARMA 

5 SUPG21002983 MASTER OF SCIENCE(CHEMISTRY) PUJA BORDOLOI 

6 SUPG21001690 MASTER OF SCIENCE(HORTICULTURE) DEEPSHIKHA THAPA 

7 SUPG21007288 MASTER OF ARTS(ECONOMICS) PINKY KONWAR 

8 SUPG21001062 MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION EDEN TAMANG 

9 SUPG21000228 MASTER OF ARTS(GEOGRAPHY) PRAGYA TAMANG 

10 SUPG21008989 MASTER OF SCIENCE(HORTICULTURE) SAMIKSHA CHETTRI 

11 SUPG21009723 MASTER OF SCIENCE(CHEMISTRY) SHAMIKHYA RANI BHARALI 

12 SUPG21008406 MASTER OF ARTS(ECONOMICS) BIDISHA BEZBARUAH 

13 SUPG21000375 MASTER OF SCIENCE(HORTICULTURE) SANJULA SUBBA 

14 SUPG21009841 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ZOOLOGY) TRISHNA GOGOI 

15 SUPG21004338 MASTER OF ARTS(EDUCATION) KILI PUGHO ACHUMI 

16 SUPG21006934 MASTER OF SCIENCE(BOTANY) RIMPEE HAZARIKA 

17 SUPG21006191 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOLOGY) SRUTAKIRTI SAIKIA 

18 SUPG21009270 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MATHEMATICS) ROHINI SHARMA 

19 SUPG21006314 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOLOGY) LEEAOM LEPCHA 

20 SUPG21004426 MASTER OF ARTS(SOCIOLOGY) VELIHOLI ACHUMI 

21 SUPG21001402 MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION NIRANJANA RAI 

22 SUPG21005373 MASTER OF ARTS(ENGLISH) SILVY SHARON NAG 

23 SUPG21008514 MASTER OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) RICHA SARMA 

24 SUPG21007933 MASTER OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) SWAPNA DAS 

25 SUPG21008927 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MATHEMATICS) KRITIKA RAI 

 
 
Sd/- 
Office of the DSW and the Provost 

 
Note: The selected candidates must comply to the rules and regulations decided by the University 
with regard to allotment and subsequent entry in the hostel. University may come up with rules and 
regulation time to time in accordance to overall COVID situation. 

 

http://cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal
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different hostels of Sikkim University. Candidates are requested to make the online payment through 
the portal (cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal) w.e.f 30th September 2022 to 7th October 2022 (till mid 

night). The provisional admission of the selected candidate will be deemed cancelled; 

a) If candidate fails to pay the fees within the stipulated timeline 

b) If candidate fails to submit the required documents, if any. 

c) If any discrepancies is found in the submitted documents. 
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26 SUPG21000283 MASTER OF SCIENCE (ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE) SARASWATI TAMANG 

27 SUPG21002762 MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION GURIYA KUMARI 

28 SUPG21006132 MASTER OF SCIENCE(PHYSICS) SANCHITA CHETRI 

29 SUPG21002786 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ZOOLOGY) CHANDRIKA GOGOI 

30 SUPG21000737 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MICROBIOLOGY) AAKRITI RAI 

31 SUPG21007898 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ZOOLOGY) KUHELIKA BHATTACHARYA 

32 SUPG21008207 MASTER OF ARTS(GEOGRAPHY) OLIMPIYA BORGOHAIN 

33 SUPG21008295 MASTER OF ARTS(GEOGRAPHY) PORISHMITA BORAH 

34 SUPG21006891 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ZOOLOGY) SUJATA DAS 

35 SUPG21002499 MASTER OF ARTS(INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS) AMISHA TAMANG 

36 SUPG21006015 MASTER OF ARTS(HISTORY) MANDEEPA HANDIQUE 

37 SUPG21007905 MASTER OF PERFORMING ARTS (MUSIC) SHRADHA SUMAN 

38 SUPG21002459 MASTER OF ARTS(EDUCATION) KABERI ROY 

39 SUPG21002477 MASTER OF COMMERCE LHAKI LHAMU TAMANG 

40 SUPG21007973 MASTER OF SCIENCE(BOTANY) TASLIMA NASRIN BORA 

41 SUPG21010735 MASTER OF ARTS(POLITICAL SCIENCES) MALLIKA BAILUNG 

42 SUPG21010680 MASTER OF ARTS(POLITICAL SCIENCES) ANKITA ROY 

43 SUPG21008322 MASTER OF ARTS(ENGLISH) SANGHAMITRA DAS 

44 SUPG21001894 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MICROBIOLOGY) BIPASHNA THATAL 

45 SUPG21001030 MASTER OF ARTS(POLITICAL SCIENCES) RUKSHANA TOLANGI SARKI 

46 SUPG21007412 MASTER OF SCIENCE(CHEMISTRY) MENUKA CHETTRI 

 

Admission Schedule: 10/10/2022 to 14/10/2022 (From 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM) 

Venue: Office of the Provost, 5th Mile, Tadong, Gangtok 

 

Documents required 

a. Hostel Fee Payment Receipt 

b. Two Passport size Photograph 

c. Admission registration form 
 
Sd/- 
Office of the DSW and the Provost 

Note: The selected candidates must comply to the rules and regulations decided by the University 
with regard to allotment and subsequent entry in the hostel. University may come up with rules and 
regulation time to time in accordance to overall COVID situation. 

http://cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Following candidates are selected for provisional admission to 

different hostels of Sikkim University. Candidates are requested to make the online payment through 
the portal (cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal) w.e.f 30th September 2022 to 7th October 2022 (till mid 

night). The provisional admission of the selected candidate will be deemed cancelled; 

a) If candidate fails to pay the fees within the stipulated timeline 

b) If candidate fails to submit the required documents, if any. 

c) If any discrepancies is found in the submitted documents. 

Note: Refer the Prospectus for fees 
 

 

 

PG Courses (Male) 

Sl. 
No 

FORM 
NUMBER PROGRAMME NAME NAME OF THE APPLICANT 

1 SUPG21005715 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MICROBIOLOGY) RADHESHYAM MAHATO 

2 SUPG21010684 MASTER OF SCIENCE(CHEMISTRY) TUSHAR SHARMA BANSTOLA 

3 SUPG21005064 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOLOGY) DIPANJAN MEDDA 

4 SUPG21001045 MASTER OF SCIENCE(HORTICULTURE) PRAYASH RAI 

5 SUPG21003629 MASTER OF SCIENCE(CHEMISTRY) JYOTISHKAR BORGOGAIN 

6 SUPG21008607 MASTER OF SCIENCE(MATHEMATICS) YOGESH SHARMA 

7 SUPG21003652 MASTER OF COMPUTER APPLICATION (MCA) AMIT KUMAR 

8 SUPG21009943 MASTER OF SCIENCE(BOTANY) SHASANGKO NATH GOSWAMI 

9 SUPG21001046 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOLOGY) H HANGLONG 

10 SUPG21005696 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOGRAPHY) SOURAV BASAK 

11 SUPG21004821 MASTER OF LAW(LLM) SHAILENDRA SHARMA 

12 SUPG21001881 MASTER OF SCIENCE(PHYSICS) ZUBEN SHERPA 

13 SUPG21004066 MASTER OF ARTS(GEOGRAPHY) SWAPAN MANDAL 

14 SUPG21009651 MASTER OF SCIENCE(BOTANY) TRIDEEP DOWARAH 

15 SUPG21000570 MASTER OF EDUCATION (M.ED.) RAKSHIT BARMAN 

16 SUPG21002030 MASTER OF ARTS(SOCIOLOGY) ADITYA SHARMA 

17 SUPG21009813 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ZOOLOGY) DIPANKAR PHUKAN 

18 SUPG21000646 MASTER OF COMMERCE JOHN PRADHAN 

19 SUPG21007446 MASTER OF SCIENCE(ANTHROPOLOGY) AJANTA KUMAR HAJONG 

20 SUPG21007636 MASTER OF ARTS(POLITICAL SCIENCES) DEBRAJ CHHETRI 

21 SUPG21006612 MASTER OF TRAVEL AND TOURISM MANAGEMENT(MTTM) PRAJUL GURUNG 

22 SUPG21000068 MASTER OF ARTS(POLITICAL SCIENCES) PARTHAPROTIM BORUAH 

23 SUPG21008286 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOLOGY) NITUL BEZBARUAH 

 
Sd/- 
Office of the DSW and the Provost 

 
Note: The selected candidates must comply to the rules and regulations decided by the University 
with regard to allotment and subsequent entry in the hostel. University may come up with rules and 
regulation time to time in accordance to overall COVID situation. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Following candidates are selected for provisional admission to 

different hostels of Sikkim University. Candidates are requested to make the online payment through 
the portal (cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal) w.e.f 30th September 2022 to 7th October 2022 (till mid 

night). The provisional admission of the selected candidate will be deemed cancelled; 

a) If candidate fails to pay the fees within the stipulated timeline 

b) If candidate fails to submit the required documents, if any. 

c) If any discrepancies is found in the submitted documents. 

Note: Refer the Prospectus for fees 
 

 

 

24 SUPG21003105 MASTER OF LAW(LLM) EKHALAK ALAM 

25 SUPG21000168 MASTER OF SCIENCE(GEOLOGY) MANAB BORUAH 

26 SUPG21008194 MASTER OF ARTS(ENGLISH) SANTONU GOGOI 

27 SUPG21007935 MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION ANMOL UPADHYAYA 

28 SUPG21010633 MASTER OF ARTS (PCS&M) ROHAN SINHA 

29 SUPG21002002 MASTER OF TRAVEL AND TOURISM MANAGEMENT(MTTM) SUNNY TOLANGI SARKI 

30 SUPG21000880 MASTER OF TRAVEL AND TOURISM MANAGEMENT(MTTM) NIRBESH MANGER 

31 SUPG21003542 MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION SURAJ RATHI 

32 SUPG21001448 MASTER OF ARTS(PSYCHOLOGY) CHANDAN DAS 

33 SUPG21009278 MASTER OF ARTS(HINDI) KUNAR AKHAND PRATAP  SINGH 

34 SUPG21001606 MASTER OF ARTS(ECONOMICS) ABHINANDAN ACHARYA 

 

Admission Schedule: 10/10/2022 to 14/10/2022 (From 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM) 

Venue: Office of the Provost, 5th Mile, Tadong, Gangtok 

 

Documents required 

a. Hostel Fee Payment Receipt 

b. Two Passport size Photograph 

c. Admission registration form 
 
Sd/- 
Office of the DSW and the Provost 

 
Note: The selected candidates must comply to the rules and regulations decided by the University 
with regard to allotment and subsequent entry in the hostel. University may come up with rules and 
regulation time to time in accordance to overall COVID situation. 
 

http://cus.samarth.edu.in/feeportal

